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Walter Reed Army Medical Center in Washington, D.C., gets so many holiday cards
addressed to "A Recovering American Soldier" each year, they've enlisted the help of the
Red Cross to handle them.

Hospital officials can no longer accept cards addressed to the hospital. 

Instead, they're encouraging messages of support to be sent to the Red Cross "Holiday Mail
for Heroes" program, which will help distribute cards to servicemen and women, including
wounded soldiers recovering at military hospitals across the country.

Last year, Walter Reed teamed up with the Red Cross and Pitney Bowes, which will screen,
sort and distribute the cards to soldiers for free.

"This opportunity is such a great way for the public to personally support the military and
say a special thank you for their service this holiday season," said Red Cross President and
CEO Gail McGovern.
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